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MCLARTY
INBOUND

January 19, 2021

H.E. Jagdish D. Koonjul
Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Mauritius

to the United Nations
211 East 43rd Street, 22nd Floor

New York, NY 10017

Dear Ambassador Koonjul,

This letter serves to extend the existing May 20, 2019 Agreement between the Government of 

the Republic of Mauritius ( Mauritius ’) and McLarty Inbound ('"MI”) to assist Mauritius in its 

efforts to exercise its sovereignty over the Chagos Archipelago and having such sovereignty 

recognized by the UK and US.

The Agreement shall be extended for an additional six (6) month period, from January I. 2021 to 

June 30, 2021. As compensation for Ml’s services, Mauritius agrees to pay MI: 1) a monthly 

retainer fee of $35,000, due at the beginning of each month: 2) reimbursement of pre-approved 

out-of-pocket expenses, typically travel-related and including business class for all international 

travel. MI will obtain approval from Mauritius for travel related expenses prior to incurring any 

such costs.

Any further extensions following the expiration of this additional period of engagement shall be 

at the discretion of Mauritius.

It is agreed that all other terms of the May 20, 2019 Agreement shall remain in force and effect.

If the above correctly sets forth the terms of our understanding, please sign and return it to our 

office.

Sincerely.

Richard Burt 

Managing Partner

AGREED AND ACCEPTED:

Govemmt - ■ ~ .............. ;

By: Date: 3-1
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